
Letter to the Editor,

I hope this email finds you safe and well. We are very grateful to have been accepted for
publication in your prestigious journal after making the relevant revisions. We agree with all your
comments and suggestions in order to submit the revised manuscript for publication.

Kindly find some of our concerns:

1) LANGUAGE POLISHING REQUIREMENTS FOR REVISED MANUSCRIPTS SUBMITTED BY AUTHORS
WHO ARE NON-NATIVE SPEAKERS OF ENGLISH

This revised manuscript has been edited by the Office of Research, Good Samaritan Hospital,
Cincinnati, OH, USA, specifically: The Hatton Institute. We have our own Research Institute with
proof readers, all native English speakers. Where we really ensure the quality of the English within
the manuscript. Therefore, we found it convenient not to send to the recommended professional
English editing companies.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation,

Best regards,

Dr. Adrian Riva-Moscoso


